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Semi-Annual Report on FIP Operations 
 
The FIP Sub-Committee reviewed document FIP/SC.8/3, FIP Semi-Annual Operational 
Report, and welcomes the report on the status of FIP activities, including information on 
progress in the eight pilot countries.  
 
The FIP Sub-Committee requests that future semi-annual reports include information on 
(a) progress of FIP activities in the context of national REDD+ activities and (b) pipeline 
information with details on expected co-financing and comments on progress of each 
project listed in the pipeline.  
 


